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Sowri Raja

From: Amit Singh
Sent: 26 December 2024 15:03
To: Karthick K
Cc: Samarth Rastogi; Suganthraj B; Chennai MIS
Subject: FW: Request for New Bun Proofer Equipment at T4

Hi Karthick, 
 
Pl raise an PR for new bun proofer for Subway. 
 
Thanks 
Amit K Singh 
 

From: Samarth Rastogi <samarth.rastogi@travelfoodservices.com>  
Sent: Thursday, December 26, 2024 3:02 PM 
To: Amit Singh <amit.singh@travelfoodservices.com> 
Cc: Suganthraj B <suganthraj.b@travelfoodservices.com> 
Subject: RE: Request for New Bun Proofer Equipment at T4 
 
Approved 
 

From: Amit Singh <amit.singh@travelfoodservices.com>  
Sent: Thursday, December 26, 2024 3:00 PM 
To: Samarth Rastogi <samarth.rastogi@travelfoodservices.com> 
Cc: Suganthraj B <suganthraj.b@travelfoodservices.com> 
Subject: FW: Request for New Bun Proofer Equipment at T4 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Request your approval for a new bun proofer for subway T1 and move the same equipment to T4 as the projected ADS is doubled as per projection. 
 
Also this will be as backup. The old bun proofer is almost 10 years old and if it breaks down, operations of the 2 outlets will hamper. 
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Thanks 
Amit K Singh 
 

From: Suganthraj B <suganthraj.b@travelfoodservices.com>  
Sent: Thursday, December 26, 2024 12:16 PM 
To: Amit Singh <amit.singh@travelfoodservices.com> 
Cc: Koodalingam S <koodalingam.s@travelfoodservices.com>; Karthick K <karthick.k@travelfoodservices.com>; RUMESH RAJ <rumeshraj.b@travelfoodservices.com>; 
Chennai Subway <chennai.subway@travelfoodservices.com> 
Subject: Request for New Bun Proofer Equipment at T4 
 
Dear Sir,  
 
This is to keep you informed on Sales performance of Subway T4, which is currently achieving an ADS of ₹90,000. However, we are facing significant challenges in 
transferring buns from T1 to T4, which is impacting our operations. 
 
Our existing bun proofer at T1 is not functioning effectively due to its aging condition with the current sales volume and transferring challanges,  a new bun proofer for T4 is 
essential. 
 
I kindly request your approval for the procurement of a new bun proofer equipment for T4. This will help us to improve our operational efficiency.  
 
Best Regards 
Suganth B 
 


